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Town of Goshen 

Select Board Meeting 

Minutes of Meeting 

October 26, 2020 

 

Present:  Dianne Craig, Steve Smith, Bruce Nadeau, Dave Eckham, Kevin Bevilacqua, Michael 
Tremblay, Derek Tremblay, John Tremblay, Christy Whipple Patrick Adrian, Alan Howe 

The meeting came to order at 6:05 pm.  

• The check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The October 12th minutes were approved 

• Dave Eckman from Eckman Engineering opened the bids for Lempster Coach Bridge. 

The following bids were from 

    Cold River   $219,446     

    Miller Construction   $266,825 

    Daniels Construction  $216,260 

    K A Stevens   $150,151 

    Pine Hill Construction  $191,326 

Bruce made a motion to take the bids under advisement, Steve 2nd the motion.  All in favor 

• Diane updated the Select Board on the grange project.  No Decisions have been made in 
regards to the electrician, carpenter and plumber.  Dianne stated Kevin Dennis from McClay 
Architect will no long be involved with the project  

• Steve stated Tom Dembroski gave an estimate of $1,500 - $2,000 to survey part of the Town 
Beach and $3,400 to do the whole beach.  The beach has never been properly surveyed.  
Dianne made a motion to have one side of the beach surveyed between the town property and 
Linda Spencer’s. Steve 2nd the motion.  All in favor. 

• Christy Whipple from the Montessori School spoke in regards to what the school had to offer 
Goshen.  She handed out a packet to the Select Board. Christy stated a survey was sent out to 
parents by the Goshen School Board to see if they would be interested in being choice School 
The majority of the parents were interest. 

Allan Howe, Chairman of the Goshen School Board stated he was speaking as a private 
citizen and asked what authority the Select Board has regarding the school.  Bruce stated he 
has a fiduciary duty to run the town.  He is not advocating one way or another and Christy 
asked to be put on the agenda that is why she is attending 

• Steve made a motion to review the health insurance contract and discuss at the next meeting.  
Bruce 2nd the motion.  All in favor. 

• The Select Board review the 2020 budget. 

• Dianne made a motion to go into executive session to discuss a property that delinquent and 
to have a conference call with a candidate that is interested in being the webmaster for the 
Town website.   

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 


